

B.M.W.

RIDERS

OF

TOLEDO, INC.

1415 MOTT AVE., TOLEDO, OHIO 43605

NEWSLETTER



Welcome to Charlie, and Betty Kindle, whom were voted into the club at our last meeting.

Those applying for membership, are Robert "Scott" Brown, of 1917 Medowlark, Toledo, spinsered by Paul Pratt. Scott owns a 1972 - R75/5 BMW. Dan and Jan Linder of Burgoon, Ohio are sponsered by Donna Thompson. They are thw owners of a 1976 - R90/6 BMW. Dan is the parts manager at Shiets M/C Shop.

Eligible for voting into the club at our next meeting are, Gary and Reta Wright, and Melvin Leonhard.

On, July 18, 1976, the club picnic was held at the Gibsonburg Quarry, and was well attended by a total of 54 people.

The Trillium Rally, was attended by members, Walt Friend, Baul and Jean Pratt, and prospective member Scott Brown. No reports on the Niagara Buckeye, or Rubber City Rallys.

I have been receiving several post cards from those whom have been traveling the different states. Even received one from Colorade????

As you have seen advertised in the National newsletter the Oshkosh or Butt Bumper stickers for \$1.00. I now have some, and will bring them to the meeting. New price 50ϕ each.

CLUB PHOTOS AT OSHKOSH, Our club is scheduled for Friday, August 27, 1976 at 2:50 PM. No wearing helmets, please remove sunglasses, club banner ok, and wear your club jacket.

EVENTS:

AUG. 6-8 Christmas in Indy, Indianapolis BMW Club.
AUG. 13-15 Four Winds Rally, Knox, Pa Pittsburg BMW Club
AUG. 27-29 4th Annual BMWMOA National Rally, Oshkosh, Wis.
SEP. 3-6 Finger Lakes Rally, Watkins G15%, N.Y. Finger Lakes
BMW Club

NOTE!!!! Our next meeting will be held on TUESDAY, AUGUST 10, 1976, at Mike and Jean Todd's home, at 319 Lyme St. off Rt. 20, Bellevue, Ohio. If you get lost call Mike at 1-483-2564, and holler "help"

Wtihout your suport we're nothing,

Liz Smith Secretary